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ACCIDENTAL DISCOVERY OF UNKNOWN HUMAN REMAINS AT 97 VULCANIA ROAD, 
BRAKPAN, GAUTENG ACCIDENTAL DISCOVERY OF UNKNOWN HUMAN REMAINS AT 
97 VULCANIA ROAD, BRAKPAN, GAUTENG 

Dear Thingahangwi Tshivhase 

This letter serves as confirmation that the 60-day Public Participation Process for the accidental 

discovery of unknown human remains at 97 Vulcania Road, Brakpan has now lapsed. No 

objections have been received as a result of the Site Notice and the Newspaper advert placed 

in the Brakpan Herald on the 2nd of July 2021. 

Only Mr. Lawrence Vikinduku Mkhonza of The Brakpan Museum requested to be registered as 

an Interested and Affected Party. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Daisy Kotsedi (Director) 
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